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July 17, 2024 

In connection with the Request for Applications (“RFA”) relating to the NYC Catalyst Fund 

(“NYCCF”) released by NYCEDC on September 20, 2023, the 4th round of questions from potential 

Respondents, as well as answers provided by NYCEDC, are below. 

1. Q:  Is the fund a blind pool fund (the fund was raised from Limited Partners) or is the capitalization

directly from NYCEDC itself?

A:  The NYC Catalyst Fund is fully capitalized by NYCEDC.

2. Q: What is the target size of the fund?

A:  The target fund size is $40M.


